
North  South  University  is  organizing  the

Spring Festival  (বসন্ত উৎসব)  2015 on 14th

February 2015, Saturday.  It  will be a day
long program.  This program is exclusively
for the current NSU students.  Persons with
valid NSU ID will only be allowed on that
day and NO GUEST WILL BE ALLOWED
UNDER  ANY  CIRCUMSTANCES.   Any
violator  will  be  punished  according  to  the
NSU Student Code of Conduct (2014).

 Proctor’s Office


